| am writing to you as the owner of flat 3, 2 iverson road, nw6 2he.

| strongly object to the revised plans that have been submitted to Camden for the above works. |
have read through the noise impact assessment and this does not take into account the full impact
of the noise in reality which at present is shielded by the properties on kilburn high road. The
rooftop terrace would be totally insufferable for us residents and also decrease the value of our
properties significantly. Already it is difficult to sleep with the level of noise that emanates from the
kilourn ironworks bar and that is indoors!

There must be another solution as the rooftop terrace at the back would be intolerable!
Please note that this is my refusal to the revised planning application.
Kind regards,

Josie Shaul



